WESTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY

Council on Campus Planning and Usage (CCPU) – 2010-2011
Thursday, October 28, 2010 – 4:00 p.m.

DuSable Room - University Union
Members Present:
Dana Lindemann (Psychology), Rafael Obregon (Engineering Technology), David Rohall (Sociology/Anthropology), Miriam Satern (Kinesiology), Lynn Thompson (Music), Eric Ribbens (Biology) ex-officio Landscape Liaison
Members Absent:
Linda Zellmer (University Libraries)
I. Opening Remarks - Miriam Satern, CCPU Chairperson


A. Old Business/Initiatives.

As agreed in the previous meeting, made contact with Jackie Thompson and Charles Darnell.
No definition yet on Student representation in the committee, awaiting response from SGA. Rafael Obregon mentioned that will continue exploring participation through OSA or with student groups.

B. Introduce Charles Darnell, Physical Plant Director (Jackie Thompson not able to attend. 
Miriam mentioned the historic perspective of CCPU and stated the group concern about the role of the Committee.

II. Charles Darnell Remarks
From Charles perspective, CCPU has had and should have a role. Talked about his experience and relation with the campus community and how it has changed through the years.
Stated that it will be important that himself, or someone from Physical plant, participate with CCPU. Mentioned that Scott Coker (Assistant Director of Physical Plant) will be the best person since he is also leading the Master Plan Implementation Team.
Charles talked about the Master Plan, which did not exist before President Goldfarb, and how the Implementation Team has been working. The group consists of 35 members (Erick is one), and elaborated on possible links between the two groups.

Also, inform the group about other issues related to planning, including the relocation of the Power Plant, a Parking-Traffic-Transit study, and the status of Deferred Maintenance.

In his view CCPU should not become a complaint entity, rather as the bridge between faculty concerns and proposals about usage, and concluded stating that not everything in the Master Plan will happen.
III. New Business/Initiatives


A. Consider the use of Web-based forms
Miriam reiterated the idea of exploring the creation of Web-based forms to collect faculty information, proposals, or concerns. Also, that probably through the Web CCPU can advertise and inform faculty of its roll. 

B. Planning for next semester
Miriam asked all members to determine available times for planning the meetings for the 2011 Spring semester.

C. Next Scheduled Meeting
Thursday, December 2 – 4:00 p.m. Chicago Room - University Union.
Council adjourned at 5:12 p.m.

Recorder: Rafael Obregon

